COPY
LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegraphic { Inland: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Address | Overseas: Committee, London, E.C.3 Telex No.: 24305

22nd November, 1963

Dear Sirs,
M.S. "CINDERELLA"

I acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 19th instant, and have today informed the
Committee of your remarks. As a result, I am
pleased to be able to inform you, in reply, that
in the circumstances the Committee will be
agreeable to the Screwshaft Survey being deferred
until some time before the end of October, 1964,

as desired by you.

I would add, however, that as this
survey will fall due in January, 1964, the
postponement until October 1s longer than the
perliod normally contemplated by the Committee;
they trust that you will fulfil the present
arrangement without fail.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee

Messrs. S.A. Enchimar,
30, Boulevard du Regent,
BRUSSELS,

Be;gium




